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Agriculture is extremely dependent on the utilization of trucks to transport livestock, farm
equipment and produce across the state to its final destination. 
A dependable and timely transportation sector is necessary to ensure food safety and animal health
standards. 
A transportation sector entirely reliant on ZEV could create huge bottlenecks and shortages in the
transportation sector and further stress an already taxed trucking sector. 
New Mexico lacks the necessary infrastructure to support this effort. These rules will
disproportionately impact our rural communities who must travel extended distances to access basic
services.


